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21 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
It was with great sorrow that we heard of the death of Her Majesty The Queen last month. 
 
As our longest reigning monarch, Queen Elizabeth II was a constant source of strength 
throughout our lives, and her loss is sincerely felt throughout our parish. 
 
On behalf of the councillors and citizens of the parish, the Chair of Menheniot Parish Council 
sends his deepest condolences to you following the death of your mother. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cllr Jerry Tucker 
Chair of Menheniot Parish Council 
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